
                              2021 New Hampshire Chapter FFLA Report 
 
The New Hampshire Chapter of the FFLA started the year with 25 members, eleven Plus and fourteen 
regular.  During the year one regular member renewed as a Plus member while six new members 
joined: four Plus and two regular.  As of 12 / 31 / 2021 the New Hampshire Chapter had grown to 31 
members. 
 
There were no Chapter activities during the year as covid continues. 
 
During 2021 the State had 279 fires which burned 96 acres;  all were human caused.  These numbers 
are slightly higher than the previous year and the fires mostly occurred from late March into the end of 
June when rain moved in reducing the fire danger and eventually erasing the dry conditions on and 
under the ground surface.  The White Mountain National Forest had two very small improperly 
extinguished campfires which burned very small areas.  Further details may be found in the most recent 
issue of the Lookout Network. 
 
In 2022 pending permission, hopefully FFLA brochures can be made available at the visitor centers at 
the Ranger Stations of the White Mountain National Forest IF they remain open. 
 
Chris Haartz 
N.H. Chapter Director 


